
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

DAILY DEVOTIONAL FROM PASTOR SELL 
 
Tuesday, August 3 
I’ve been watching foreign films lately. I saw one made in Siberia, another in Nepal, and still 

another about Singapore. I knew a little bit about each area and at first the countries seemed 

strange. Yes, it is a bit of a chore to watch the film and read the subtitles, but it was worth the 

effort as I learned about the countries and the people. I was challenged to think about new 

things in new ways. 
 

Jesus encountered many different people on his journeys. The poor, the rich, the sick, and the 

mentally ill were all treated with compassion and understanding. Their innermost needs were 

met by the Lord of the universe. As Christians it is important to remember we are all Children 

of God and important in His sight. 
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Connecting with God; Connecting with Others; Connecting others with God 


